



Sageville Elementary Newsletter

**September 26, 2019** 

## From the desk of Miss Mac:

We look forward to seeing you at Open House tonight! We have many things for you to see! I'm really excited about the card of encouragement for parents to fill out. They will be delivered to your child next week.

The birthday lunch is tomorrow. Sign into the school office. The bleachers are reserved for you and your student.

Do you or someone you know have a four year degree and would like to substitute teach? There is a substitute shortage in our district. If you have a four year degree, there is a substitute authorization course offered at Keystone AEA. Call 563-556-3310 to learn more and when the next class will be offered. You can also apply to sub as a paraprofessional, lunch helper or bus driver! Check out the district's web site.

## Fall conferences will be held on:

Tuesday, October 29, 4:00-7:40 PM Wednesday, October 30, 4:00-7:40 PM Thursday, October 31, 7:30 AM-1:30 PM

The Conference Scheduler Link will open on Monday, October 7th at 6:00 AM. First come, first serve!

## **SEE YOU TONIGHT!**



## **Calendar of Events**

(563) 552-4301 Fax

Tonight is Open House!
Tomorrow is the
September birthday
lunch!

Monday-September 30 3:30-5:00 PM Basketball

Tuesday-October 1
Girl Scout Sign Up tonight

Wednesday-October 2 3:30-5:00 PM Basketball

<u>Thursday-October 3</u> Choir

Friday-October 4
No School!
District Professional
Learning

Friday Focus for Sageville Teachers includes continuing the implementation of state standards in math using the Bridges Program.



We are in our third year with Yoga in the Schools with Challenge to Change Inc. The certified yoga instructors provide a monthly lesson in the classroom. Challenge to Change has provided various resources for teachers to continue many of the practices in their classroom. We have found that these practices are proven to assist in the regulation of emotions, aid in focus and attention and create a positive learning space. We are grateful to Molly Schreiber and Challenge to Change!



Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Throughout the month of September, classes focused on understanding the role of the school counselor. Additionally, each classroom learned about confidentiality and what things break confidentiality between a counselor and student: if they share they're hurting themselves, someone's hurting them, or they plan to hurt another person. Under these circumstances, a counselor needs to share that information with other adults to keep all people safe and healthy. It is important that students understand confidentiality to create an optimal relationship that feels safe to share thoughts and feelings. We had fun getting to know one other better!

Remember: All guidance materials can be previewed by going to the Dubuque Community School District website or at the Sageville Elementary office.

Extra Yearbooks
from last school
year will be
available tonight
at Open House
for \$13.00 while
they last.

Save the Date: October 29th is Picture Retake Day!

Field trips are starting to get scheduled.

In order to volunteer to assist or drive, your background check needs to be current.

You can check in with our school office to see if your previous background check is current or expired.

Applications can also be found in our office.